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November 24, 2021
Attorney Examiner Sarah Parrot
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 E. Broad St.

Columbus, OH 43215

Re:
Suburban Rate Case No. 18-1205-GA-AIR et al.
Dear Attorney Examiner Parrot:

This letter is to notify you and parties that OCC will not be filing a reply in support of its November 15, 2021 motion to strike Columbia’s amicus curiae brief. The bases for striking that brief are adequately set forth in OCC’s motion to strike and OCC’s November 15, 2021 memorandum contra Columbia’s motion for leave to file amicus curiae brief.
Sincerely,

/s/ Christopher Healey


Christopher Healey (0086027)
Counsel of Record
cc:  Parties of record
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